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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2020  

 13th July - Sports Week 

 17th July - Leavers’ Lunch 
for whole school 

 17th July - Year 6 Leavers’ 
Picnic 

 17th July - School closes 
for Summer Holidays  

 School re-opens for     
Autumn Term on Tuesday 
8th September. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

Thank you to everyone at Alanbrooke Barracks for the 
shield that was presented to school by Maarten Magee. 

Army Award 
JavaScript must be enabled.  

Library 

We are pleased to tell you that the School     
Library’s refurbishments have now finished 
and we are really pleased with the final result. 
 

If your child has a school library book out on 
loan, especially our Year 6s who aren’t return-
ing to school in September, please would you 
return the book to school this week.  Many 
thanks. 
 

Thirsk Community Library is now open again.  
Please check on their website for their re-
stricted opening hours. 

Leavers Lunch - Friday 17th July 
Our Leavers lunch is on Friday for those children who are in school. This 
lunch menu has been chosen by our Year 6 Leavers, details of which were 
sent out by e-mail last Wednesday.  If you have not already let us know 
your child’s choices, please click on the link on the e-mail and complete 
the booking form.  Please note this will obviously be a change to the 
menu choices already on ParentPay for this day.  You will still need to 
book your child’s meal on ParentPay as normal, by making any choice, 
and then this will be amended on receipt of your completed booking 

Bag2School 
Thank you to the FOS for organising this and thank you very much to every-
one who contributed to the collection for this. 

£244 was raised. A fantastic effort.  Thank you again. 
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Coronavirus 
I have recently received  some concerns about some people locally ignor-
ing the rules surrounding lockdown.  Even though the rules are relaxing, 
the importance of Bubbles in school and social distancing outside school 
are going to remain with us for sometime.  To reduce the spread of the vi-
rus we will need to do our part both in school and in the local community.  
Please help to keep everyone safe. 

End of Term Arrangements 
This week is PE Week.  Staff will be putting activity videos on the Class Pag-
es of the Website.   Each day, please encourage your child to join in and 
send in their scores. 
 

On Friday Year 6 are holding a picnic on the field.  There has been a sepa-
rate letter sent out about how this will work. 
 

Friday, being the last day of the term, school will close early but with stag-
gered timings as explained in an e-mail sent out last week.  For those par-
ents/carers collecting at 2.30pm please leave quickly to clear the play-
grounds for the next set of parents. 
If you have not already done so, please click on the link on that e-mail so 
you can indicate what arrangements you have made for early closing. 

Changes to School Organisation 
The plans for Classes next year have slightly changed.  They will be as 
follows:-  
 

Reception - Mrs Mallett 

Year 1 -  Miss Rawding and Mrs Fowler  

Year 2 -  Mrs Preston  

Year 3 -  Miss Nicholson  

Year 4 -  Mr Macklam  

Year 5 -  Mr Armstrong  

Year 6 -  Mrs Amesbury  
 

The teachers will be staying in their present classrooms for next year. 

In the coming weeks Staff will be putting a short introductory video onto 
their Class Page of the School Website.  
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More information can be found on the school website:- 

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

I would just like to thank you for your support over these past difficult few 
months and to wish you a very happy Summer Holiday, from everyone at 
Carlton Miniott Academy. 

and finally … “Thank you” 

Starting and Finishing Times for Next Term 
Below are my proposed starting and finishing times for next year to enable 
safe arrival and departure from school.  These times may change and I will 
write to you over the summer if they do. 
 
Class  Start of School  End of School  Place 

Reception  9.10am  3.10pm  KS1 Yard 

Year 1   9am   3.30pm  KS1 Yard 

Year 2   8.50am  3.20pm  KS1 Yard 

Year 3   9.05am  3.40pm  KS2 Yard 

Year 4   9am   3.30pm  KS2 Yard 

Year 5   8.50am  3.20pm  KS2 Yard 

Year 6   8.45am  3.15pm  KS2 Yard 

 

More information will be sent to you about School September Re-opening 
before the start of term. 
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Virtual Holiday Club Information 
 

St Oswald’s, St Mary’s and Sowerby Methodist Church are organizing a virtual holiday 

club for children aged 5-11. This will take place on Wednesday 29th July- Sunday 2nd Au-

gust inclusive. 

 

Each family will receive a Holiday Club Bag that contains an activity book, crafts, creative 

prayers, challenges and activities. Arrangements for collection of this will be made once 

you have registered. 

 

Each day will start with a live zoom meeting at 10am to which participants will be invited 

to join.  

 

The session will start with a welcome, an introduction of the day, a live song with actions 

and a work out song demonstrated by our youth group members, all children can join in 

in their own homes.  

 

We will be setting up a private holiday club face book page, anyone who registers will be 

invited to this allowing them to post photos or videos of their children doing their daily 

challenge and any other activities for the day. We will also be posting a link to the story 

of the day which will be available on youtube.  

 

There is a registration consent form attached to this letter, if you would like your child to 

attend this virtual holiday club please fill in the details and return to Pauline Alderson at 

20 South Terrace, Topcliffe Road, Sowerby or email it to paul-

ine@stoswaldsowerby.org.uk .  

 

Any donations towards the costs of this holiday club can be returned with the registra-

tion form, any cheques can be made payable to St Oswald’s Church. Closing date is July 

12th, this is allow us to buy enough materials for each child. 

 

We will be asking children to build a ‘boat to float’ with junk modelling materials during 

the week of holiday club, and to build a tree with either newspapers or other forms of 

junk,  so if your child is going to join us please start to save your recycling bits and piec-

es ready for this challenge.   

 

If you have any further questions about the holiday club please do not hesitate to con-

tact me at the email address above or phone 07792042941. 

 

Pauline 

mailto:pauline@stoswaldsowerby.org.uk
mailto:pauline@stoswaldsowerby.org.uk
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